----- Original Message-----

From: Frank Coperich <FCOPERIC@fcc.gov>

To: jbackes@ktlcanada.com <jbackes@ktlcanada.com>
Date: Wednesday, August 09, 2000 11:07 AM

Subject: Re: VHF & UHF Transmitter Question

Yes, you may do this. The Grant of Certification will show the normal
frequency stability for the internal reference on the specifications line
entry.

A comment on the bottom of the Grant will indicate that a high stability
option is available.

The basic transmitter (FCC ID) will be officially recognized as having the
basic (internal reference) stability capability.

>>> "Joanne Backes" <jbackes@ktlcanada.com> 08/08/00 04:14PM >>>
Dear Frank:

We have a series of VHF and UHF Transmitters. There are two versions of
each transmitter. Version 1 uses an internal frequency reference, and
Version 2 uses a high stability external reference.

Can we family list both versions under the same FCC ID? Both versions are
identical, except for the frequency reference.

Thank you in advance for your prompt reply.
Regards,

Joanne Backes
KTL Ottawa



